
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CAMPUS IMPROVEMENT PLANS FOR 

SECOND-YEAR MONITORING OF ACADEMICALLY UNACCEPTABLE 
CAMPUSES (2009) 

 

DATE: September 21, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Under separate cover, you have received the Campus Improvement Plans for second-year 

monitoring of Academically Unacceptable campuses (2009).   
 

*************** 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Campus Improvement Plans for 
second-year monitoring of Academically Unacceptable campuses (2009). 

 
*************** 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


